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Christianson, Eric /
From: Woulf, Mark

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2011 11:00 AM

To: ; Christianson, Eric _

Subject: FW: ALRC: R Place Request for Change in Capacity and 21+ Entertainment License

From: May, Michael
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 4:41 PM
To: Woulf, Mark

Cc: Alien, Roger ‘
Subject: ALRC: R Place Request for Change in Capacity and 21+ Entertainment License

'Mark:

| am writing because ACA Roger Allen has been ill, and | do not know if he will be back for the ALRC
meeting tomorrow night.

| am very concerned about the ALRC considering modifications to the operation of a licensed
establishment while there is a pending proceeding to revoke, suspend, or non-renew a license.
Regardless of the merits of the ongoing proceeding or the requested changes, from an administrative
standpoint, this is not a good use of the City’s resources.

| request than any action on these new changes be deferred until the pending proceeding is
resolved.

Thank you.

Michael P. May

City Attorney

City of Madison

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Rm. 401
Madison, Wl 53703

608/266-4511

FAX.608/267-8715
mmay@cityofmadison.com
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